



MINUTES OF MEETING – 6 October 2008

Meeting opened at 1.30 pm

Present

| Attendees | Representation |
|------------------|-----------------------|
| Mike Tweedale | Committee Member |
| Ian Wolski | Committee Member |
| David Uebergang | Committee Member |
| John Bender | Chairperson |
| Col Bendall | SunWater |
| Darrell McKinlay | SunWater |
| Steve Goudie | SunWater |

1. Apologies

- Nil

2. Correspondence

Reported slumping near weir wall - this will be looked at after the meeting closes and if necessary some remediation works will be planned.

3. Scheme Report

Chinchilla Weir currently at 48%

Announced Allocation

Option 1 - 6 months = 0% MP , 100% HP

Option 2 – 2 months = 6% MP, 100% HP

Option 3 – 1 month = 21% MP, 100% HP

If weir still above 35% (HP reserve volume) and IWA holders have not reached the 21% AA volume they may continue after the 1 month period until either the weir drops to 35% or the individual reaches the 21%.

Credit water can still occur and water can be extracted beyond the 21% if the flow allows.

The 21% is calculated based on losses and accounts for the downstream IWA's as these could be seasonally assigned upstream at any time.

Committee endorsed option 3.

4. Modernisation Issues

Modernisation to look at improved metering, including telemetry to assist in improved accounting for water delivery.



MINUTES OF MEETING – 6 October 2008

Bulk measurement of Chinchilla Weir outlet, including remote control for valve works.
Improved delivery, measurement and reduced operating risk (WH&S)

Look at potential to supply to the 2 IWA's between the weir and Charleys Creek,
given that these IWA's have limited access to credit water.

Arrange a presentation of continuous sharing, as a potential future management
option for the scheme. Arrange for meeting with Committee initially and then
consider taking to broader irrigators.

5. Next Meeting

Next meeting to be held in November 2008.

6. Close Meeting

The meeting closed at 3.00 pm.

Draft